
 

Ambassador Minutes – 1st May  2018  
Attendance Yr 3/5  
 
 
Dear Families, 

As Ambassadors, we are delighted to inform you that as a result of the recent lunch survey (pupils 

wanted to taste a variety of foods from different countries) we have worked alongside Govindas to 

devise a Chinese inspired menu! On Tuesday  8th May 2018 the menu will be: 

• Soft noodles with tofu (a curd bean) in a bean sauce (rather like black bean sauce) 

• Stir fried vegetables with rice 

• Lychees and bananas in delicious coconut custard 

Chop sticks will be available for some children to try! 

We have asked Mr Terry to see if there is a food similar to prawn crackers and he is currently finding 

out if there is an alternative-we will keep you updated. 

As Ambassadors, our aim is to help children feel as though they are in China, so that they can taste 

different foods and flavours! Perhaps some of our pupils may even want a quick trip to China! 

 

We really hope the menu is successful and would like any feedback. 

Thank you, 

Ambassadors (Year 3 and 5) 

 


